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From: Robin Taborelli <Robin.Taborelli@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:36 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support $.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support S.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support $.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Robin Taborelli

22 Prospect St
Cranston, RI 02910-2216
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From: Dante Catoni <Dante.Catoni@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:36 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support $.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff poliuting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Dante Catoni

26 Wenscott Ln
North Providence, RI 02904-3824

135



Roberta DiMezza

h

From: Vanena Partin <Vanena.Partin@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:36 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting hoth animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Vanena Partin

23 Claire Street
Riverside, R1 02915-2804

136



Roberta DiMezza
E

From: Francine Theroux <Francine.Theroux@advocacy.humanesociety.org>
Sent: Woednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support S.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Francine Theroux

33 Division St
Woonsocket, Rl 02895-5310
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From: Cassie Costello <Cassie.Costello@advocacy. humanesociety.org >

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry,

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.

Animals, like us, are sentient beings. They do not deserve to be subjected to this kind of brutality. Thank you for time
and consideration.

Cassie Costello

55 Foch Ave
Providence, RI 02904-1522
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From: Felicia Mello <Felicia.Mello@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support $.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing-—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

| respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animais and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Felicia Mello

865 Hill farm rd
Coventry, RI 02816
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From: Gianna Sullivan <Gianna.Sullivan@advocacy. humanesociety.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment,
Thank you for your consideration.

Gianna Sullivan

90 Roseneath Ave
Newport, Rl 02840
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From:; Tammy Graves <Tammy.Graves@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Tammy Graves

62 Brookside Ave # 1A
West Warwick, RI 02893-5019
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From: Alena Korshunova <Alena.Korshunova@advocacy.humanesociety.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:34 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support S.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

| respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Alena Korshunova

10 Raymond 5t
Coventry, Rl 02816
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From: Nichole Rizzico <Nichole.Rizzico@advocacy. humanesociety.org >

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:32 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support S.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

| respectfully urge you to support S.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Nichole Rizzico

20 Philmont Ave
Cranston, Rl 02910-5815
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From: Stephanie Marrotte <Stephanie. Marrotte@advocacy.humanesociety.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:32 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support $.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take 3 stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support $.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Stephanie Marrotte

155 Thomas St
Tiverton, RI 02878-3830
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From; Mark Flick <Mark Flick@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:32 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: This barbaric killing animals just 5o rich people can wear their hides has to stop NOW!

Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support S.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support S.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
There is absolutely no reason not to pass this billl What they’re doing is barbaric!Thank you for your consideration.

Mark Flick

60 Roseland Ter
Tiverton, Rl 02878-3508
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From: Lisa Lambiasi Archibald <lisa.LambiasiArchibald @advocacy.humanesociety.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:32 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support S.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways, By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfuily urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Lisa Lambiasi Archibald

38 Amherst St #1
PROVIDENCE, Rl 02909-2434
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From: Jennifer Reed <Jennifer.Reed@advocacy. humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:30 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support S.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

| respectfully urge you to support $.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Jennifer Reed

572 Weaver Hill Rd
Woest Greenwich, RI 02817-2259
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From: Karen Dodd <Karen.Dodd@advocacy.humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:30 PM

To: House Judiciary Comimittee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

| respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Karen Dodd
58 Burlingame Road
West Warwick, RI 02893-2406
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From: Mary Barbosa <Mary.Barbosa@advocacy. humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:30 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support 5.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support 5.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support S.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment,
Thank you for your consideration.

Mary Barbosa

3663 Pawtucket Ave, #802
Riverside, RI 02915-4340
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From: Ann Feldman <Ann.Feldman@advocacy humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 4:30 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please support $.25/H.5447 to end the sale of new famred fur products

Dear Legislator,

As a constituent, | am writing to urge you to support $.25/H.5447, commonsense legislation to prohibit the sale of new
fur products from fur factory farms in Rhode Island. Each year, millions of animals endure extreme confinement,
disease, and cruel deaths—such as electrocution and gassing—simply for fashion. These inhumane practices have no
place in our state, especially when humane and sustainable alternatives are widely available.

Beyond animal cruelty, the fur industry poses significant environmental risks, with toxic chemicals used in processing
and waste runoff polluting our waterways. By passing this legislation, Rhode Island can take a stand against both animal
suffering and environmental harm, ensuring we are not complicit in this outdated and unnecessary industry.

I respectfully urge you to support 5.25/H.5447 and help make Rhode Island a leader in protecting both animals and our
environment.
Thank you for your consideration.

Ann Feldman

39 Natick Avenue
Warwick, Rl 02886-3147
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